
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

February 21, 1940,

My dear Mr* Secies:

Before the President left he asked
me to write you and say that he hoped you
and Mrs. Secies could attend the annual
services to be held at 3t. Johnfs Church,
Lafayette Square, on Monday morning, March
fourth, at ten thirty o'clock.

This anniversary service was begun
on March 4, 1933f a&d the President feels
that it has been of great benefit to all
those who have attended.

Yery sine

Secretary to the President.

Hon. Marriner 3. 2ccles
The Shoreham
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